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Welcome back to a very short but busy half term. 

We have already had fabulous sporting events, with gymnastics 

competitions and the swimming gala. 

We thank all of our parents for their support and participation in 

sport. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our Mother’s Day 

events and of course Easter Services this half term. 

Our drive is to encourage all children to attend school every day 

that they are able to.  If your child is unwell and unable to attend 

school, please ensure this has been communicated with school. 

Holiday absence is unauthorised and can have a massive impact 

on your children’s education with missed ‘pockets’ of learning.  Can 

we encourage you to book holidays in the 13 weeks holiday that 

school is not open. 

Thank you for your understanding. 
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LOVE 

Beatrice – RHM 

Lucy C – RW 

Hope H – 2MS 
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Eva DS – 2R 

Aidan NS – 6W 
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PEACE JOY 
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GRACE 

Noah – 5MC 

Jonny – 6A 

Juliet - RWHaylie 

C – 6W 
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Nursery Applications for September 2024 Start 
 

Little Hollies Applications 

The application process for Little Hollies Nursery for September 2024 start closes on 22 March 

2024.  Please return application forms to the Deanery office, along with the relevant supporting 

documents.  More information can be found on our website by following the link below. 

https://www.deanery.bham.sch.uk/parents/nursery  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform Grant 2024 

 
Sutton Coldfield Charitable Trust have opened for applications for 
School Clothing Grants for 2024. Application forms are available to 
collect from the School Office and must be completed and returned 
to school by Monday 11th March 2024. 

https://www.deanery.bham.sch.uk/parents/nursery


  

Success at the School Games!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary… 
 

Tuesday 5th March at 2pm – Reception/KS1 Mother’s Day Service – Led by Year 1 

Thursday 7th March at 2pm – KS2 Mother’s Day Service – Led by Year 3 

Thursday 7th March at 5.30pm – Kings Park Residential Parents Meeting – Year 4 

Friday 8th March at 11am – Nursery Mother’s Day Celebration 

 

 

  



 

  
Congratulations!!! 

 
 

 

 

 

Welcome… 
 

 

 

  
  

 

World Book Day! 
 

 

 

  
  

 



 

  

WOW - Walk with Imagination 
 

As part of our WOW walk to school initiative, we have the opportunity to take part in 

a competition to design the badges for the next academic year.  If you would like to 

take part, please complete the attached entry form and return to your class teacher 

by Friday 1st March. 

Be as creative and imaginative as you can! 

This year’s theme, Walk with Imagination asks pupils to picture a different walk to 

school and draw where their imagination takes them!  

Challenge children to see the world from different perspectives. Imagine what it 

would feel like to be as small as an ant, or hop around like a kangaroo, or even 

moon walk like an astronaut. The possibilities are endless, we want to see how far 

your pupils’ imaginations will take them on their walk to school. 

 

 

 

  
  

 



 

  



 

  

Attendance at Deanery 
 

 



 

  

RNIB Stamps Appeal 
 

As a school, we would like to support RNIB this festive season 
and collect stamps to make a difference to blind and partially 
sighted people. 

If you receive cards and letters through the post, could you 
save the stamps and send them in to us? We will recycle them 

and send them on to the RNIB who will recycle them into 
much-needed funds for their services. 

We will have a collection box in the main school entrance 
or just send your stamps in to us in a bag or envelope 
and we will pop them in the collection box for you. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

School Nurse 

 
Please follow the link below for an updated telephone number and 

email address for the School Nursing Team.  If you have any 

concerns or worries around the health and wellbeing of your child, 

please contact the School Nursing team.    Birmingham Community 

Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust website here  

 

https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/
https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

PLEASE SEE INFORMATION 

BELOW FOR LOCAL 

ACTIVITIES  

 

DEANERY DO NOT PROMOTE 
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